

Niagara Regional Police Service

68 Church St., St. Catharines, Ontario, Canada L2R 3C6
Tel. (905) 688-4111 Fax. (905) 685-5081
www.nrps.com nrps@nrps.com

Chief of Police Wendy E. Southall

June 23, 2006

REDBOSS PYROTECHNICIANS INC. Micheal Biancaniello P.O. Box 120 Fenwick, Ontario L0S1C0

Dear Mike,

On behalf of the Explosive Disposal Unit, I would like to thank you for the informative tour of your facilities and demonstrations of your equipment.

As Explosive Technicians, it is good to know the current practices and equipment used in your field of expertise.

Your professionalism and dedication to safety were evident during the tour.

Sincerely,

Constable D. Laing #9539 Explosive Disposal Unit

DL/kk



